
Standby arrangement for LCSD non-fee
charging land recreation and sports
facilities to resume in June

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (June 11)
that the standby arrangement for non-fee charging land recreation and sports
facilities starting from the 20th (or the following working day) of each
month will be resumed from June.

     Members of the public can book remaining vacant sessions or
pitches/courts of the non-fee charging land recreation and sports facilities
for the month of July at various District Leisure Services Offices (DLSOs) or
individual venues from June 21 (Monday). To avoid crowds gathering at DLSOs,
the standby arrangement for some venues will be processed at other designated
locations. Please refer to the Annex for details.

     The standby arrangement for other non-fee charging land recreation and
sports facilities not listed in the Annex will be processed at various DLSOs.
The addresses of DLSOs are available at
www.lcsd.gov.hk/clpss/en/webApp/PhoneAddress.do?cat=DLSO.
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